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High Ercall        
News 10 – 19.11.21 

Parent—teacher meetings 

Bookings are now closed—and if you would now like an appointment, 
please contact the school office. 

We look forward to talking to you next week. Learning will be posted 
on seesaw for you to see some work your child has chosen. It will 

come to your seesaw account only. 

Dates will be published next week, when you can pop by to look at 
your child’s books in the last 2 weeks of term. 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 22nd November Class 1 and Class 4 Parent—teacher 
telephone meetings 

Tuesday 23rd November Year 3/4 Gymnastics competition 

Wednesday 24th November Class 2 and Class 3 Parent—teacher 
telephone meetings 

Thursday 24th November Class 5 Parent—teacher telephone 
meetings 

Friday 3rd December Sponsored Reindeer run 

Thursday 9th December Class 2 Theatre trip –Aladdin  

Monday 13th December Christmas Carol Service in the 
church—CHILDREN ONLY 

Wednesday 15th December Classes 3,4,5 trip to the New Vic 
Theatre—Beauty and the Beast 

Thursday 16th December Christmas dinner—wear your 
Christmas jumper! 

Friday 17th December Last day of term -Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January Staff PD day in school 

Wednesday 5th January Return from Christmas—all children 

 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,                 

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

 

Class 1: Caitlyn—being kind and a good friend 

 

  Class 2: Rhys—being kind and helpful in class 

 

  Class 3: Ava A—being kind to an upset friend 

 

 Class 4: Dougie—being a kind team-mate in football 

(from Mrs R) 

James A—being a kind and respectful member of a 

team in activities this week in class 

Class 5: All of class 5 who have been amazing all 

week at Arthog—such a kind and helpful group 

Arthog superstars! 

What an amazing week—loads of fun, challenges and amazing            
behaviour. Oh—and lots of washing!! 

 

Caught being kind by Mrs Machin wearing her lovely glasses! 

Mrs Machin is often around school wearing her glasses (though 
was a little camera shy!). She spots the random acts of kindness we 

see everyday in our school. Well done this week to: 

Polly, Callum, Tammy, Rhys, Saffron, Sienna 

FHEPS—fundraising for the school 

Sponsored Reindeer Run—Friday 3rd December 

Sponsor forms have come home today for our reindeer run 
which is 2 weeks today. 

Please try and collect a little bit of money on the form which will hopefully help 
us to raise money for our new school sensory garden. The children can bring 

back their forms at any point on or before the 3rd December.  

We are hoping to see lots of antlers on Friday 3rd—or full reindeers!!!! 

Anti-bullying week 

One kind word 

We have had a focus across 
school all week on being kind—thinking about one kind word and the 
difference it can make. We’ve also discussed in classes what to do if 

someone is upsetting you and our whole school anti-bullying          

message. All certificates this week are about kindness.  

Our School Council have said—Thank you if you 
have sent in gifts so far. 

Please can you donate small gifts for children or 
adults: small toys, jigsaw, notebooks, pens,           

toiletries, Christmas chocolate (in date!!) 

Please donate by 1st December. Thank you.  

 

Reminder—please complete online forms and send in donations for 
the theatre trips. Forms sent out this week for Classes 2,3,4,5. 


